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ACJ319 Re-Finishing 
MAAS Aviation Completes the Re-Finishing of 2 ACJ319 Aircraft for K5 Aviation  

 

Maastricht, Netherlands: MAAS Aviation has completed the second of two ACJ319 re-finishing projects in 
support of K5 Aviation GmbH. Both aircraft, registrations D-ALXX and D-APGS, were completed at the company’s 
Maastricht Aachen Airport painting center in the Netherlands.   

“Our state-of-the-art facilities, specialized jigs and tooling and in-house personnel development programs 
represent a core operating principle at MAAS, and that is quality-by-design. Quality-by-design ensures our most 
discerning customers receive a finished aircraft exceeding their highest standards and expectations.” said Mark 
Gidman, the company’s Chief Operating Officer.  

“Over the last twelve months we’ve gained significant experience re-finishing Airbus ACJ and Boeing BBJ aircraft 
in addition to various Embraer models for VIP customers. At this stage our VIP capabilities are fully developed, 
and we are looking forward to taking on more and more of these bespoke aircraft re-finishing projects” added 
the company’s Director of Customer Service, Marketing and Sales – EMEA, Richard Marston.        

 

About MAAS Aviation: MAAS Aviation is a world-class aircraft painting services company with over 35 years of 
experience. The company is currently providing aircraft painting services to aircraft OEMs, airlines, leasing 
companies and MRO operators from state-of-the-art paint shops located in the Netherlands, Germany and the 
United States. The company is certified to EN/AS9100 and ISO9001 quality standards and operates 
environmental management systems certified to ISO14001 at all facilities. 
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